RANGER REPORT
October
Hello everyone!
The fall bite is on! Our water temps have dropped some with the cool nights and shorter days. Some seriously large cats have been caught using white perch, crawlers, shrimp and stink baits. See our website for the latest pics of our members creels. Crappie we’re hitting on minnows as were the bigger bluegill. Bass were hitting green and also purple plastic worms. Remember we are in our fall hours now; the lake closes at 8 pm. Also remember we offer the 3rd pole permit for $1 dollar. You can purchase this permit at the bait shop, as with all other hunting and fishing licenses. Also, a reminder that absolutely no pets of any kind or type are allowed on the lake or the property. Sometime this month the rental boats will be removed for winter storage and maintenance.  Another reminder, our soccer field and baseball field are still open for use in fall and winter. 

Creel Count: Bass-28, Crappie-33, Bluegill-91, Catfish-208, Total-359
All Bass Safely returned to the lake

